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Dear Mr. ,
 
 
 
Thank you for your inquiry.
 
The Communication on the ‘review of competition policy – fit for new challenges’ is expected to be adopted
around mid-November.
 
The adoption is currently scheduled for 17 November (see the latest Commission agenda
<https://ec.europa.eu/transparency/documents-register/detail?ref=SEC(2021)2394&lang=en> ).
 
 
 
Best regards,
 

.
 
 
 
 
 

Policy Officer
 
 
 
European Commission
 
Directorate-General for Competition
COMP.01: Commission’s priorities and strategic coordination
 
MADO 04/80
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
(: + 32 2 292 12 56
 
*: @ec.europa.eu <mailto: r@ec.europa.eu>   
 
 
 
http://ec.europa.eu/competition <http://ec.europa.eu/competition>



 
 <https://twitter.com/EU_Competition>
 
DISCLAIMER
 
"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as stating an
official position of the European Commission."
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Dear Madam ,
 
 
 
Following my call earlier today, I am reaching out to you regarding my question on the review of competition
policy.
 
 
 
According to the latest European Commission’s agenda <https://ec.europa.eu/transparency/documents-
register/detail?ref=SEC(2021)2392&lang=en> , a review of competition policy is expected on 27 October.
However, in the State of the Union 2021 letter of intent
<https://ec.europa.eu/info/sites/default/files/state_of_the_union_2021_letter_of_intent_en.pdf>  (published
15/09), the review of the competition policy is planned for 2022.
 
 
 
Could you share more information on what the actual timeline for the initiative is and can be expected?
 
 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
 
 
Kind regards,
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